
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20550 

Mr . Don E. Crabtree 
The Museum 
Idaho State University 
Pocatello, Idaho 

Dear Mr . Crabtree: 

December 27, 1968 

I was delighted to receive the copy of "Mesoamerican Polyhedral 

Cores and Prismatfi:c Blades." Thank you very much for sending it . 

Sincerely, 

/{~ tv. y~~ 
Richard W. Lieban 
Program Director for 
Anthropology 


